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Important Dates 
  

Wednesday 18th January – Class 5 Mosque trip Thursday 19th January – Open House Event 

Friday 10th February – Last day of term  Monday 20th February – Start of spring term 2 

Thursday 2nd March – Strictly Pennine (Y2 only) Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day  

Wednesday 8th March – Parent’s Evening 1  Thursday 9th March – Parent’s Evening 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Latest News 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Hope that this newsletter finds you well. I know 

that times are very challenging at the moment 

and we are all feeling disillusioned with the cost 

of living. Kirklees have put together a range of 

useful resources and advice on their website at: 

https://www.kirklees.gov.uk/beta/cost-of-

living/index.aspx 

Please do take the time to have a look.  

As per the correspondence yesterday, we will 

keep you informed of any disruption to the 

school day due to the planned teacher’s strikes 

announced on Monday.  

Enjoy the rest of the news! 

Mrs Emma Barker 

Headteacher 

Uniform Exchange 

The uniform exchange have lots of items on offer 

this winter including brand new hats, gloves, 

scarves, socks, pants, vest and ‘snoody hoodies’. 

If you would like to order something – please 

send an email to the school office at 

office@nethertonian.co.uk with your child’s 

clothes size.  
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Open House Event 

We hope that you can pop into school on 

Thursday at pick up time to look at your child’s 

work. 
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Operation Encompass 

 

Each year, it’s important that you are reminded 

of the work of Operation Encompass. Our school, 

like all others, is part of Operation Encompass. 

This is a police and  education  early  intervention 

safeguarding partnership which supports 

children  and  young  people  who  experience 

Domestic Abuse. Operation Encompass means 

that the Education    Safeguarding    Service    will    

share information   about   Domestic   Abuse   

incidents with our school  PRIOR  to  the start  of  

the  next school day when the police have been 

called to a domestic incident. The Operation  

Encompass  information  is  stored in  line  with  all  

other  confidential  safeguarding and child 

protection information. 

 

 

Responsible Parking 

Kirklees Council came into school on Monday to 

present an assembly about responsilble parking 

around school. They were very impressed with 

the children’s knowledge of double yellow lines, 

zig-zags and not parking on pavements. Let’s 

hope the children can teach the grown ups a 

little bit about parking and improve the situation 

around school at drop off and pick up times.  

 

 

 

 

Parent Workshops 

Thank you to those of you who responded to us 

with your workshop preferences for Northorpe 

Hall. The following were the most popular 

choices: 

• Promoting and Developing Self-Esteem and 

Resilience 

• ASC Awareness  

• ADHD Awareness  

• Back to School Support for Parents and 

Carers/Managing Change and Transition 

I will be liasing with Northorpe Hall to arrange 

these parent workshops over the coming months 

– so please keep an eye out for further 

information about dates and times.  

FONS – Friends of Netherton 

Our next FONS meeting is on Monday 23rd 

January at 6pm in school – new members are 

most welcome and we will be discussing events 

for the year ahead. Come and join us! 

Reading Bingo 

We hope you’ve found your reading bingo 

card in your child’s book bag and are enjoying 

this reading challenge, which will hopefully 

encourage more reading at home.  
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